
PTO Officer Position Contact Info

Sinead Doherty President hooverpto2@gmail.com

Amanda Jackson  1st President ajacksonhhpto@gmail.com

Michelle Young  2nd President myounghhpto@gmail.com

Kate Sitler Treasurer kate.sitler@gmail.com

Rachel Bullene Assistant Treasurer rbullenehhpto@gmail.com

Jackie Hargraves Secretary jacquelynhargraves@yahoo.com

Megan Tondi Recording Secetary mtondihhpto@gmail.com

Marissa Purtell Public Relations marissahhpto@gmail.com

PTO Executive Board

Please join us for our General PTO meetings on:
 9-8-22
11-10-22
1-12-23
3-9-22
 5-11-23

We are looking forward to working with you this year to
support all Hoover students. 

All meetings will be held in the Hoover library from 700-8:00 pm.


